
May 2, 2024 

 

 

Dear Mr. Mack, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recognition to commend your outstanding contributions and 

achievements throughout your illustrious career. Your remarkable leadership, dedication, and vision have left an 

indelible mark on the real estate development industry and the community at large. 

 

As Senior Managing Partner and Vice President of The Mack Management and Construction Corp, you have 

demonstrated unparalleled expertise and innovation in pioneering the development of large, Class A office 

properties. Under your guidance, the company's portfolio has flourished, solidifying its position as a leader in the 

industry. 

 

Your commitment to public service is equally commendable. Your tenure as a Director of Mack-Cali Realty, Vice 

Chairman of the Metropolitan Transportation Authority of New York, and Commissioner of the Port Authority of 

New York and New Jersey, among other roles, speaks volumes about your dedication to improving the infrastructure 

and transportation systems that benefit millions of people every day. 

 

Furthermore, your involvement in various charitable and community organizations, such as the MorseLife Health 

System, Kravis Center, and Jewish Federation of Palm Beach County, reflects your deep-rooted commitment to 

philanthropy and community development. 

 

Your contributions to the Nassau County Police Department and the Palm Beach Police Foundation, and at the rank 

of Colonel, the NY State Police, as Deputy Superintendent, further exemplify your unwavering commitment to 

public safety and security. Your leadership in these roles has undoubtedly made a lasting impact on the communities 

you serve. 

 

In recognition of your exceptional achievements and unwavering commitment to excellence, I extend my heartfelt 

appreciation and admiration. Your exemplary leadership and dedication serve as an inspiration to us all. 

 

Thank you, Mr. Mack, for your invaluable contributions to the real estate industry, public service, and the 

community. Your legacy will continue to inspire future generations for years to come. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Patricia M. Canzoneri-Fitzpatrick 

State Senator, District 9 


